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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 1114 requires the State Election Board to update the system used for ballots for elections in 

order to allow all ballots to have a unique identifier number or code printed in at least 2 locations 

on the ballot as well as have a perforated section that includes the unique identifier number or 

code where the voter can tear off that portion of the ballot to keep as a method to identify his or 

her ballot. The measure requires all ballots to be digitized and be made available to the public 

through a database within 30 days. The database shall be searchable by id number and shall be 

maintained and searchable on the publicly accessible website for at least 2 years after the 

election.  
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